
Hi UVIC, my name is Ayla Starkey and I’m a first year Political Science student. I am a woman who’s a 
part of the LGBTQ community hoping to get more involved with the school. I am passionate about the 
environment and equal opportunity. If I get the opportunity to be in the Senate I will advocate for 
fairness, equality, and honesty. So far in my experience at UVIC I have found the school community 
cares about hearing people and improving. I would be proud to participate in UVIC governance and 
hopefully better the school and its policies. 

 


